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CITY OF BALTIMORE

STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-BLAKE, Mayor

October 31, 2016

Honorable President Bernard Young
Members of the City Council
Baltimore City Council

100 N. Holliday Street

Baltimore, Maryland 21202

RE: Council Bill # 16-0766
City Property-Renaming Oliver Community Center Playground to Calvin B.
Scruggs, Sr. Playground

Dear President Young:

This bill is for the purpose of changing the name of the Oliver Community Center Playground,
located at 1400 East Oliver Street, to the Calvin B. Scruggs, Sr. Playground.

The Department of Recreation and Parks is in favor of Council Bill # 16-0766 insomuch as
the attached amendment is adopted.

William Vondrasek
Acting Director
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Cc:  Angela Gibson, Liaison to City Council
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AMENDMENTS TO COUNCIL BILL 16-0766
(First Reader Copy)

By: Department of Recreation and Parks
{To be offered to the Judiciary and Legislative Investigations Committee}

Amendment No. 1

On page 1, in lines 4 and 5, and, in line 12, in each instance, strike “1400 East Oliver” and
substitute “1351 North Eden”.
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